
 

 

Wednesday 22nd June 2023 

Strike Action 

 

Dear Archibald Families,   
  
I am writing to update you regarding the two-day strike planned by the National Education Union (NEU) on 
Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July. 
  
Based on the information I have to date; school will be fully open to all of our children on both the Wednesday 
and the Friday. 
 
Wednesday 5th July is our transition day in school and the staff feel very strongly about being in school with the 
children so that this can go ahead successfully. 
As teacher’s the decision to strike or not to strike is never taken lightly and is made with great thought. I’d like to 
thank the staff for being open with me regarding their decision. 
 
Many thanks to everyone in our school family for your continued support and co-operation.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rebecca Turner 

Headteacher 


